

STATE OF WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

OFFICE of SHELLFISH and WATER PROTECTION

243 Israel Rd. SE• PO Box 47824• Olympia, Washington 98504-7824 (360) 236-3330 • TDD Relay Services 1-800-833-6388

February 27, 2012

Joe W. Lacey II Enviro-Flo, Inc. PO Box 321161 151 Custom Drive Flowood, MS 39232

Dear Mr. Lacey:

Thank you for informing us of the change in Product Name from Bio-Robix to NuWater. The new Product Names will appear in the List of Registered On-site Treatment and Distribution Products when we update it in March 2012.

The new listing will appear as:

Enviro-Flo, Inc. P.O. Box 321161 Flowood, MS 39232	NuWater** Model B-500 with the Enviro-Flo UV disinfection unit	500	Suspended Growth & UV Disinfection Treatment Sequence
	Enviro-Flo Wastewater Treatment System E-500	500	Suspended Growth
Tel: (360) 687-7668 Fax: (360) 687-7669 E-mail: Nathan@ekengineering.net Web: http://www.enviro-flo.com **Note: This product was formerly named Bio-Robix	E-550 E-600 E-750 E-1000	550 600 750 1000	
	NuWater** BNR-500	500	Suspended Growth
	NuWater** BNR-500 with Salcor 3G UV disinfection unit	500	Suspended Growth & UV Disinfection Treatment Sequence

If you have any questions, please contact me at (360) 236-3379 or by email at lynn.schneider@doh.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Lynn Schneider

Wastewater Management Specialist

Cc: Sewage Program Coordinators